
 

February 22, 2005 

 

Motion before the Salisbury University Faculty Senate 

 

Re:  “Freshman Reader Program” 

 

Motion:  “The Faculty Senate supports the “Freshman Reader Program”, proposed by the 

New Student Experience Leadership Team, as a pilot program for fall of 2005.  The 

establishment of an ongoing program would be evaluated by the Senate later in the fall of 

2005 after an assessment has been done of the initial experience with the program.” 


